


From: Solaimanian, Jamal
To: Deardoff, Amy
Subject: FW: Extension Request for Renewal of Permit No. 4893-WR-3
Date: Thursday, April 27, 2017 11:59:48 AM
Attachments: image002.png

image004.png
Request for Extension 4_27_2017.pdf

 
 

Jamal Solaimanian, Ph.D., P.E.
Engineering Supervisor
Office of Water Quality, ADEQ
501-682-0620
jamal@adeq.state.ar.us
 

From: Barret Knutson [mailto:bknutson@mce.us.com] 
Sent: Thursday, April 27, 2017 10:57 AM
To: McWilliams, Katherine; Solaimanian, Jamal
Cc: 'Earl Carter'
Subject: Extension Request for Renewal of Permit No. 4893-WR-3
 
Dear Sir & Madam,
 
Please see the attached PDF file. We are requesting an extension for the Cave Springs No-
Discharge Permit Renewal, due to extenuating circumstances.
 
Please contact me at your earliest convenience if you have any questions or concerns.
 
 
 
Respectfully,
 
Barret Knutson, EI
Project Engineer
 

1810 N. College Ave.| Fayetteville, AR  72703
P.O. Box 1229 | Fayetteville, AR  72202
479.443.2377 office | 479.443.9241 fax
bknutson@mce.us.com
www.mce.us.com
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‘Our domain has changed:
www.mce.us.com
Please Update Your contact infol
New emall addresses:
FirstinitialLastName®@mce.us.com




Connect on Linked )










Join the MCE team today!
 
 

http://www.facebook.com/pages/McClelland-Consulting-Engineers-Inc/218663644825948?ref=hl
https://www.linkedin.com/in/angelairby
http://mcclelland-engrs.com/careers/apply-here/

